CORRESPONDENCE FILE 1

(Pages 1 - 2)

GP&P Meeting

11t January 2024




ATC Clerk

From: ATC Clerk
Sent: 19 December 2023 15:04
To: Deb Jeffreys
Cc: ATC Deputy Clerk
Subject: RE: Planning Training for Councillors
Categories: Egress Switch: Unprotected
Tracking: Recipient Read
Deb Jeffreys
ATC Deputy Clerk Read: 19/12/2023 15:18

Thank you for the update Deb

=
I think I will put to Council in the first instance as | would like to ensure that they are willing to undertake the
training (Ryan could you add to your next Agenda please?)

| seem to have forgotten my username and/or password as | have had my three attempts.
Kind regards

Mandy

Mandy Evans
Clercy Dref/Town Clerk
Cyngor Tref Abergele Town Council

I have a new email address — please save this email address for future use

Os ydych wedi derbyn yr e-bost hwn ar gam, anfonwch o a info@abergeletowncouncil.gov.wales
If you have received this email in error, please forward it to info@abergeletowncouncil.gov.wales

HPeidiwch a printio'r neges yma os nad oes angen - Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to
“Lleihau Ailddefnyddio Ailgylchu v"Reduce Re-use Recycle (%)

From: Deb Jeffreys <deb@planningaidwales.org.uk>
Sent: 19 December 2023 13:52

To: ATC Clerk <clerk@abergeletowncouncil.gov.wales>
Subject: RE: Planning Training for Councillors

Mae'r Neges hon Gan Anfonwr Allanol / This Message Is From an External Sender

Daeth y neges hon o'r tu allan i'ch sefydliad / This message came from outside your organization.

Hi Mandy, <

Yes the course expired mid Qet‘66er. | set you up as a group leader so you should be able to see
who signed up and theirﬂprogress.

https://traininq.planmﬁjqaidwales.orq.uk/wp-admin



If you use your email address and your password, you should have access to all the details for
your group.

If you would like me to sign you up again now, would certainly recommend it as the price is going
up from £150 to £175 on Jan 15. We can sort payment and details out in the new year.

e ——

Thanks

Deb Jeffreys

Community Engagement & Development Officer ‘
Swyddog Ymgysylitiad a Datblygu Cymunedol & Planning Aid Wales
A2V Cymorth Cynllunio Cymru

02920 625004
deb@planningaidwales.org.uk
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From: ATC Clerk <clerk@abergeletowncouncil.gov.wales>

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2023 12:05 PM

To: Deb Jeffreys <deb@planningaidwales.org.uk>

Cc: ATC Deputy Clerk <deputyclerk@abergeletowncouncil.gov.wales>
Subject: Planning Training for Councillors

Importance: High

Hi Deb

Sorry to bother you but some time ago, probably about a year or so ago, the then Deputy Clerk booked
training with yourself for all the Town Council members to do the online Planning training. Unfortunately,
this year she left and was off for some time before, therefore the training went on the back burner.

Would you be able to provide me with an update on the training please i.e. has it now expired, if not did

anyone complete the course, did anyone start the course. | know | am about half way through and have
had some changes in Councillors in the meantime. | would like to ensure that moving forward members
are encouraged to take this valuable training.

//‘—I\/I_any thanks

Mandy
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